
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

																																								A	MEMBER	OF	OUR	LADY	OF	LOURDES	CATHOLIC	MULTI-ACADEMY	TRUST	

28th	September	2023	
	
Dear	parents	and	carers,		
	
We	are	writing	to	inform	you	about	our	Harvest	Assembly,	on	Friday	6th	October.	Each	class	
will	be	presenting	a	song/poem/prayer	or	other	autumn	piece	as	a	celebration	of	the	season	
and	also	to	give	thanks	for	our	families,	homes	and	the	food	we	eat.			
	
We	will	also	be	thinking	about	others	who	may	be	less	fortunate	than	ourselves.	As	part	of	
this,	we	will	be	making	a	collection	of	items	for	the	Forge	Project.	The	Forge	Project	is	a	
charity	based	in	Scunthorpe,	who	work	with	people	who	may	be	homeless,	or	have	other	
difficulties.		They	play	a	vital	role	in	supporting	those	in	need	in	practical	and	other	ways.		
	
If	you	are	able	to	donate	any	of	the	following	items	we	would	be	very	grateful:		

• Tinned	goods	e.g.	tinned	fruit,	tinned	vegetables,	corned	beef,	tinned	tuna	
• Stock	cubes/gravy	granules	
• Long	life	milk	
• Coffee/tea	bags/sugar	
• Jam/marmalade/syrup	
• Jelly/rice	pudding/semolina	
• Sliced	bread/bread	rolls	
• Biscuits	or	cereal	bars	

	
Please	could	your	child	bring	any	donated	items	to	their	class	teacher	by	Thursday	5th	
October.		
	
We	regret	that	parents	and	carers	will	not	able	to	attend,	due	to	limited	space	in	the	hall,	
however	we	give	many	thanks	for	your	continued	support.		
	
With	best	wishes	for	this	autumn	season,		
	
Mrs.	J.	Strong		
Music	Leader	

	
	

Striving	for	excellence	in	all	that	we	do,	reflecting	the	Light	of	Christ	to	the	world	
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